

Laura Howard

October 2022



NEWSLETTER

Fancy earning an extra £50? Refer a friend to Careline and once they have complete their first shift, we will pay £50 directly into your bank account on pay day! Please call the office if you would like some more information.



Every October, people all over the world show their support for everyone affected by breast cancer.

More than a third of women don't check their breasts and although rare, men can get breast cancer too so it is really important that everybody is 'body aware'. For more information about this awareness month and how you can get involved, please visit

https://breastcancernow.org/get-involved/breast-cancerawareness-month



COVID

The autumn booster is now being offered to those at high risk of the complications of COVID-19 infection and those who may have not been boosted for a few months. The booster will also be offered to front line health and social care staff who care for vulnerable individuals and families with weakened immune system. As the number of COVID-19 infections increases over the winter, this booster should help to reduce your risk of being admitted to hospital with COVID-19. Why not book your flu vaccine in along with your booster?



TIMESHEETS!

Just a reminder to be aware that Royal Mail have the following planned strikes: Thursday 13 October 2022 Thursday 20th October and Tuesday the 25th October

Please be mindful of this when it comes to sending your timesheets in, it maybe easier to drop these off to the office.

Why do you need flu vaccine?

Flu isn't just a cold

bronchitis and can make chronic health conditions worse.

Flu is serious

Up to 500 people die from flu

Flu vaccine protects you

You should get the flu vaccine if you:

- · are 65 years and older or
- have a chronic health problem such as heart or lung disease or
- · are pregnant

Flu vaccine protects others too

You should get the flu vaccine if you are a healthcare worker or a carer or if you live with someone with a chronic health condition.

Flu vaccine is free for people at risk Talk to your GP (doctor) or pharmacist today about getting the flu vaccine.



Keeping Us Informed

Please remember it is really important that you keep us up to date with your availability or any change to your contact details so that we can make sure you're kept in the loop and offered work!

NEED A
NEW POLO
SHIRT??
GIVE US A
CALL AT
THE
OFFICE!



We are seeking to appoint a Social Care Administrator/Co-ordinator in our Head Office based in Reading.

This is a key role within the business and you will be responsible for maintaining effective working relationships with all our clients, families, staff and other healthcare professionals, managing rotas, processing CQC regulated paperwork and supporting the Managed Care section to deliver person centred care.

Whilst previous experience in a similar role would be advantageous it is not essential as full training will be given to the right individual. If this sounds like you, give us a call on 0118 9585858 and ask for Heather or Lorraine, or email your CV to us.

We have a huge stock of PPE available at the office for all staff. Please give us a call if you want some - there's plenty to go round!!

Opening Hours

Monday to Friday 8am to 5pm
Saturday 8am-4pm
Sunday 8am-4pm
Bank Holidays

